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LOCAL LEADERS APPLAUD ANNOUNCEMENT OF GENERATION 6  
ADVANCED MANUFACTURING FACILITY AT MOUNT PLEASANT CAMPUS 

 

 
Mount Pleasant, Wis. – February 1, 2019 – The following joint statement was issued today by 
Village of Mount Pleasant President David DeGroot, City of Racine Mayor Cory Mason, Racine 
County Executive Jonathan Delagrave and Jenny Trick, Executive Director of the Racine 
County Economic Development Corporation (RCEDC) regarding the announcement that 
Foxconn has determined which technology it will manufacture in Racine County:  
 

We welcome today’s announcement that Foxconn has determined the LCD/TFT technology 
it will build at its advanced manufacturing campus in the Village of Mount Pleasant. We look 
forward to working with Foxconn as it advances its Generation 6 manufacturing facility, 
including its ongoing construction of manufacturing, assembly and research facilities in 
2019. 
 
Foxconn has confirmed to us that it will host information sessions in April for the next round 
of construction. It will also commence work on the Gen6 Fab facility, along with completing 
work on the campus facilities it shared earlier this week, over the next 18 months.  
 
We remain committed to ensuring that Foxconn’s investment in our community will bring 
unparalleled economic development, job growth and enhanced quality of life for those in 
Racine County and throughout Wisconsin.  
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